



ST COLMCILLE'S NURSERY SCHOOL NEWSLETTER 2022

www.stcolmcillesnurseryschool.com

CURRICULUM: - OUR THEMES FOR THIS MONTH ARE:-Myself/My Family/Where we live /The Nurse/ the Doctor/the Hospital

OUR COLOURS ARE blue and red.

CASH FOR CLOBBER



Thanks so much to everyone who brought in bags for our Cash for Clobber collection. We will inform you shortly about how much was raised for our School funds.

MR HULLABALOO



On Tuesday 8th November Mr Hullabaloo's theatre group will visit us with their interactive Autumn Show!

CHILDREN IN NEED



Friday 18^{th} November will be a Non Uniform Day in aid of Children in Need and we would ask all pupils to bring in £1 so we can make a donation to this worthy cause

ECO NEWS



We will be busy planting outside this month! We will be planting Daffodils and Crocuses in order to help promote biodiversity (the life and growth of all living things) in our Nursery School. Please remind your children again about the importance of keeping our environment clean and litter-free.

70115

CHRISTMAS CELEBRATIONS

We are extremely sorry to inform you that, there will be NO invite to join us to celebrate our Christmas singing this year. Instead, the children will dress up and sing Christmas songs which we will put on our school website. We will decorate

our Parents Room and make it into a very exciting Christmas/Winter Wonderland! Santa will leave each child a Christmas Present to take home.

CHARITY DONATION



Each year the staff ask parents not to bring Christmas gifts to them but instead to give a small donation to charity - the Macmillan Cancer Fund for Children. An envelope will be provided for each child in December

PARENTAL INVOLVEMENT



Thank you to Kaliyah's mum who made a lovely Halloween balloon hoop for the children's Halloween party.

Happy Birthday to our November Birthdays



Daniel C 2nd

Ruadhan 24th

A FEW REMINDERS:

- Parents are very welcome to phone us for a chat about their child any day after 2.00pm.
- Please remember to collect your child at the correct time.
- Dinner and snack money should always be paid on a Monday.
- Please notify the Class Teacher if someone else is collecting your child.
- If your child is sick, or has a temperature, please keep him or at home until they are fully recovered.
- Remember to return any items of clothing or shoes that belong to the school. We may need these in case your child has an accident.
- Please contribute 1 box of tissues per term.
- Velcro trainers or shoes only please. Children can trip on open laces.

Please do not park in the yellow box in the car park, or on the zig zag or yellow double lines at the entrance of the school.